
Meeting To Review the Functioning of the Centre 

A meeting to review the functioning and discuss the future plans of the Shaikh-ul 

Aalam Chair was held on 7th, January 2012 in the seminar hall of the Chair. The meeting 

was presided over by Hon’ble Vice Chancellor. Authorities of the University and 

associates of Shaikh-ul Aalam Chair including Registrar, Dean Academic Affairs, Dean 

Research and Dean Social Science also attended the meeting. Various issues related to 

the Centre were taken up and some important decisions were taken. It was decided to 

establish a sub- centre of Shaikh-ul Aalam Chair at Chrar-i Shareif.  

 


